




       

Debbie Oviatt 

PO Box 199, Kitimat, B.C. 

November 28, 2018 

 

District of Kitimat 

270 City Center 

Kitimat, B.C. 

Re:  Tamitik Status of Women Proposed Low Cost Housing Building 

Dear Sirs/Madam: 

Further to my letter on spot zoning, I was quite confounded to receive a biased response back from the 

District.  It is my understanding that the District should remain neutral to this proposal until it has gone 

through the appropriate committees and Council meetings.  Apparently that is not the case. 

Spot zoning as I mentioned is a completely different zone within another zone which clearly this is.  

There are no other four story buildings anywhere near the size of this one in the direct vicinity, and 

there are no other cases of this happening in a subdivision in Kitimat.    If there is one three story 

apartment there are several  others  in the direct vicinity.  

I am well aware that the OCP should be updated and kept current – that is the problem – it isn’t.  

 

      Yours truly, 

 

      Debbie Oviatt 

 

    

 


